
	
  

February 5, 2016 
  
Dear DSA Families:  
  

We want to let you know that Denver School of the Arts is working with 
the DPS Department of Safety and the Denver Police Department to 
investigate an allegation of misconduct made yesterday by a student against 
an independent contractor. We have suspended the contractor, which is 
routine, until the matter is resolved.  
  

Please know that we are cooperating fully with investigators to ensure 
this matter is handled appropriately and quickly. We will share the results as 
fully as possible, as soon as possible. At this time, it would be inappropriate to 
provide additional details. 
  

As you know, the well-being of our students is our first concern, and we 
will do everything possible to ensure that they are safe and their learning is 
not interrupted.  
  

I want to thank you all for your support and patience. Please do not 
hesitate to contact me should you have questions or concerns.  
  

Sincerely,  
      

    William M. Kohut, 
    Principal, Denver School of the Arts 

 
 


